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To Whom It May Concern,

It is our honor to support Keiser University’s doctorate program in chiropractic.

The National Board of Chiropractic Examiners was formed in 1963 to establish and maintain
uniform high standards of excellence in the chiropractic profession by developing and
administering standardized examinations that assess a doctor’s readiness to practice. NBCE pre-
licensure exams are accepted or required by state regulatory boards in all 50 states. In this
capacity, we will provide assessments that demonstrate Keiser University graduates have met
requirements for the safe practice of chiropractic.

The NBCE examines students from 29 accredited chiropractic colleges throughout the world
(http://www.nbee.org/links/link_colleges/). As the Keiser students progress in their program, the
NBCE looks forward to providing exams to the students. Based on Keiser University’s long
academic record and the mission and vision of their chiropractic program, we believe Keiser
graduates will demonstrate high professional standards and excellence in the delivery of health
care, regardless of where they are licensed to practice.

During my recent visit, I was very impressed with the chiropractic program as well as the
educators and administrators who demonstrated their commitment to scholarly achievement and
life-long learning in chiropractic. We encourage and support the Keiser University mission and
look forward to a long and productive relationship as their chiropractic program develops.
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